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Quesnel Mayor and Council,

lam writing this request in my capacity as Treasurer for the Gold Rush Cycling Club (GRCC).

Gold Rush Cycling Club has submitted a grant application request to the Destination Development Fund for the
completion of Quesnel Bike Park project.

The Bike Park application to the Destination Development Fund will require a resolution from Quesnel City
Council. I've attached the Expression of interest that was submitted to DDF by GRCC. In order for us to
proceed to the next phase of the process we require a Resolution from Council.

Thank you in advance for your help with this and please feel free to reach out to me with any questions.

Thanks,

Michelle

Michelle Klapatiuk
Treasurer — Gold Rush Cycling Club
250.983.5729


